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City of Calistoga
Staff Report

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council

FROM: Derek Rayner, Deputy Public Works Director

VIA: Michael Kirn, Public Works Director/City Engineer

DATE: January 3, 2017

SUBJECT: Consideration of a Resolution authorizing the purchase of a

pedestrian/bicycle bridge for temporary use during the construction
of Berry Street Bridge Replacement Project, authorizing a budget
adjustment, adopting findings contained in Caltrans Form 12-F, and
authorizing City Manager to execute a purchase order to buy the
pedestrian/bicycle bridge.

APPROVAL FOR FORWARDING:

J’Z[

Dylan Feik, City Manager

ISSUE: This item was continued from the December 20, 2016 regular City Council
meeting. One of the affected property owners is out of the State until January 7, 2017,
and has requested that the item be continued so they can attend the meeting.

RECOMMENDATION: Continue this item to the January 10, 2017 Special meeting.




